
「〕.S. D申詞me前of Justice

Mail Referral Unit

Washington, D.C. 20530

September 27, 2016

The Reverend Frank Paul Jones-Messiah

923 S.A. Avenue

Avon Park, FL 33825-41 14

Dear Reverend Jones-Messiah:

Thank you for your letter dated September 1 9, 201 6 to the Attomey General, Deputy

Attor些y General,臆Or_A埜QPiate 4担埋坦y q迎撃al, Which wapェeceived by the臆Depar±ment

OfJustice, Mail Referral Unit, On September 27, 2016 and assigned ID number 3704895.

Your letter臆Will be reviewed and if a response or an update is necessary it will be

Sent tO yOu Within 60 business days. Ifyou have any questions, Please contact us at (301)

583-7350 and refer to your ID nunber 3704895 when requesting any information

COnCemmg yOur COrreSPOndence.

Sincerely,

Mail Referral Unit

Department of Justice


